
August 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Ronald B. Stafford Middle School 
15 Broad Street 

Plattsburgh, NY 12901 
(518) 563-6800 

(518) 563-8520 - FAX 

As part of No Child Left Behind (NCLB), all schools must employ teachers and paraprofessional 
staff who are highly qualified. This means that your child's teacher must have a bachelor's 
degree and be fully certified by the State of New York. Also, your child's teachers must pass 
state mandated tests or meet comparable requirements for the grades and subjects they are 
instructing. Under NCLB, schools that receive Title I federal funds may only hire new teachers if 
they are highly qualified. 

At this time, all of our classroom teachers in the Plattsburgh City School District meet the above 
qualifications. 

If you have any questions/concerns regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at Stafford Middle School. 

Enjoy the rest of your summer. 

Sincerely, 

T'UJvefll P✓ ~ 
Trevor P. Cameron 
Stafford Middle School Assistant Principal 
Title I District Coordinator 

~ PLATTSBURGH CITY r SCHOOL DISTRICT 


